
PSSC Minutes from Chairperson Lisa 
November 2017’ 
 
Present at the meeting was Stephen, Lisa, Lori-Ann, Judy, Page, Paymon,Steve,Carol and Rob 
Previous minutes were approved. Principal reported on budget . Approximately $996 was spent already 
on the voicemail system used to communicate with parents and families of students. School 
Improvement Plan 1.1 is already being worked on.Looking at measuring the results. 2 book studies have 
been completed by staff.Hampton session had good feedback. DEC will take on planning for that next 
year.Fuel the School where the school receivedmoney from gas sales at the Irving went well. Pump 8 still 
going at 25 cents from every liter until a max. Of $2000. 
Student Leadership chili rolls and cookies will be served this time.Christmas plan is to participate in 
Salvation Army kettles.They have 4 new members. Page went to a conference that gave a lot of good 
ideas for leadership. Plan on selling hot chocolate once a week in December. Breakfast club needs to 
stock up. New school wear will be available for 2nd semester. Next meeting December 12 at 6pm. 
 


